
 

 

 

APRIL NEWSLETTER ROOM 8 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
 We hope you all enjoyed your beautiful, relaxing spring break 
with your kiddos. This month we have a lot of fun learning to look 
forward to and of course, Earth Day clean-up. 
 
 In the classroom, we are learning about subtraction, 
multiplication, and division. We will be taking a closer look at the 
Timeline of Life, and diving into the Timeline of Humans. Yay for 
our rich Cultural Curriculum! 
 
 Please stay tuned for an email about our elementary Earth 
Day clean-up on April 29th. We will be prepping our garden, tidying 
up equipment and working to make our outside environment look 
beautiful.  
 

 

 

🎁🎈Happy Birthday to:🎂  

Sami- April 10th 

Wyatt- April 16th                                                

                                                                                                       

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter) 

April 22nd                Earth Day 

April 21st-22nd NO SCHOOL Parent/Teacher Conference 

April 29th                 Earth Day Clean-up 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


